
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 
 
BUDGET ESTIMATES – 26 – 27 MAY 2014 
 
IMMIGRATION AND BORDER PROTECTION PORTFOLIO 
 
(BE14/397)  PROGRAMME – 3.5 and 3.6: Illegal Maritime Arrival (IMA) 
Offshore Management 
 
 
Senator Hanson-Young (Written) asked: 
 
Have the recommendations from the Physical and Mental Health Subcommittee of the 
Joint Advisory Committee for Nauru Regional Processing Arrangements been 
adopted by the Government?  
 
 
Answer: 
 
The Department of Immigration and Border Protection, together with the Government 
of Nauru, is considering report recommendations and will provide a report to both 
Governments for consideration. 
 


